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March 29, 2022       

Notice of Product Change 
 

Customer: All TTM Order#   All 
P/N:  C20A50Z4 Qty Affected: All 

 
Notice of Change(s):  
TTM Wireless would like to inform of a reel size change for C20A50Z4 from the current quantity of 
1,000 pieces per reel to 2,000 pieces per reel. 
 
There is no change in form, fit, or function of these parts.  
  

Justification: 
Streamline manufacturing process by reducing the frequency of reel change-out on production 
test, tape & reel equipment. Reduce required warehouse shelf storage space and stockroom 
personnel handling by maximizing reel capacity. Reduce contributions to waste and recycling 
streams. 
 
Timeline: 
Parts will begin shipping 1st July 2022 with the new quantity to support existing and new orders.  
 
If you have any questions or need further information, please call me at 86-5126287694 or send e-
mail to Windy.wei@ttm.com  
 
 
Sincerely, 
Windy Wei 
Thick Film Product Line Manager  
TTM Technologies Company  
http://www.ttm.com 
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